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Take the Church to the People 
Since March 2020 there have been only a few weeks that the 
churches were allowed to hold services. Then the government 
shut the doors to the churches. However as one pastor put it: ‘if 
the people can’t come to the church then we’ll take the church to 
the people.’ 

 
And that’s what the churches did in Argentina. As more and more 
restrictions were placed on social gatherings, the churches met in 
homes, outdoors, wherever they could, and had Sunday school, 
ladies’ meetings, men’s gatherings, new groups, and the church 
just kept growing. 

They baptized people in swimming pools, rivers and in the cold 
Atlantic Ocean. People received the Holy Ghost in the parks and 
plazas, in homes, in groups and individually. Many miracles of 
healings were also reported. 

 
Just recently the government allowed the churches to have up to 
30% of a building capacity, so the doors are slowly opening again. 
But the home fellowship groups will continue as will the revival 
in Argentina. 

 

 
The Miracle of the Roofs 

We are so excited about the miraculous response to the need for 
roofs on churches. To date there have been about 15 churches that 
have been able to complete the roofs on their buildings and enclose 
the building before the winter cold and rains come. One 
pastor, upon receiving the news that he would be receiving 
financial help for the church roof, broke down weeping in 
thanksgiving. 
To the many, many donors we want to say thank you on 
behalf of the churches that have received and will receive 
the blessings of the offering. 

 
 


	Take the Church to the People
	The Miracle of the Roofs

